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Demonstrations continue in Wollaston

By Kristena Schutt-Moore

Demonstrators once again gathered at the Wollaston Township office during the May 9 meeting of council, to show their concern
and disapproval of the idea of the sale of Nellie Lunn Park, aswell as their wish for council to be more open.

There were atotal of 25 Wollaston residents gathered with homemade signs as the council met in closed session to review legal
information about the possible sale of the park. They had alist of questions for the council, including:

- Will council consider the request of the grandsons of Nellie Lunn, to donate the park to a conservation organization to maintain for
itsintended purpose?

- Will council acknowledge the concerns expressed by the protesters at the rallies that took place outside council chambers on April
11 and again May 8?

The demonstrators said that the second closed meeting in two months about the Nellie Lunn Park is the opposite of the Wollaston

Township mission statement that is posted on the township website that says one of its goalsis to provide transparent leadership and
strong communication.

Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com | Pagel/1 |


https://www.bancroftthisweek.com/?p=12549
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

